CURRICULAR

(1)
Develop policy for how advisors should be assigned to UG students.  This needs to be done by February 20th. 
(2)
Determine policies for approving graduate Programs of Study.  Should these go through Curriculum Committee?

(3)
Review the proposed MS CE curriculum and put forth (for faculty review and approval) a new MS CE curriculum MODIFICATION: Simply drop EECS 454.

(a) (4)
Prepare three year teaching schedule of classes.  This should be as accurate as possible and should include estimates of course enrollment and course support (laboratory needs, teaching assistance, etc.).  Classes should be identified as

(b) those which we MUST offer,

(c) those which we SHOULD offer, and

those we would LIKE to offer.

(4)
The current MS project courses (602 Advanced Projects Lab, 620 Special Topics and 649 M.S. Project) need to be more clearly identified as MS Project courses.  This could be done by a name change or combining them into one M.S. project course.
(5)
Review all engineering program (BS, MS, PhD) regulations on the Web and identify all errors.

(6)
Review MS and PhD regulations.  When compared there are important differences between the three programs.  We need to determine missing information and identify best practices for all programs.  The individual programs do not need to have the same degree requirements; however, the format in which the requirements are presented should be the same.

(7)
Review current BS/MS program admissions and administration procedures and recommended changes as appropriate. Do we need to provide BS/MS program orientations to prospective students?

(8)
Review common sophomore year proposal and develop documentation describing program to students.

(9)
Review current senior project -- are we teaching it the right way?  How about professional practices.

HERE ARE SOME OTHER ISSUES WHICH ARE NOT STRICTLY CURRICULAR

(1)
Identify 3-5 schools which we want to identify as benchmarks for the ECE Division. These should have reasonable faculty sizes, achievable research funding levels, and state of the art curricula.   Can we achieve a division ranking above 30 with a faculty size of 20?  We want to pick the schools we want to identify with, pick the actions necessary to get us there, and generate white papers (with associated budgets) which Mehran can then sell to the administration.
(2)
Review department process for assigning teaching assistance.  Develop process for how course assistance should be determined, and how students can be efficiently assigned to courses.  This should be done in consultation with chair as to budget limits.

